
This zip file contains 2 documents that include comment letters received on the Medicare 
Prescription Payment Plan: Draft Part Two Guidance on Select Topics, Implementation of 
Section 1860D-2 of the Social Security Act for 2025, and Solicitation of Comments. As 
noted in the Medicare Prescription Payment Plan: Final Part Two Guidance on Select 
Topics, Implementation of Section 1860D-2 of the Social Security Act for 2025, (the “final 
part two guidance), for public submissions not representing organizations, CMS has 
removed the name, address, and contact information of the individual for privacy 
purposes. No duplicative submissions were received, resulting in 102 comment letters 
comprising the combined PDF document.  


